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Customers who spot a leaking fire
hydrant, dripping water main or a

leak in a Cash Water line could
save $25 off their next bill! 

Call us to report it! 
903-883-2695

Winter Water Wisdom

Turn off and fully drain sprinkler
or irrigation systems. 

Identify your home’s freezing
points. 

Locate your main shutoff valve
and know how to shut off your
water. 

Protect your pipes and wrap
them with insulation or heat
tape. 

Eliminate sources of cold air
near water lines by closing off
crawl spaces, fixing drafty
windows, insulating walls, attics
and around doors. 

          

See a Leak? You could save! 

Make sure you sign up for Cash Water
Alerts at www.CashWater.org and follow
us on social media for news, alerts and
info about service disruption and
construction in your area. 

Before cold weather sets in: 



Cash SUD continues to improve our
infrastructure to better service our fast
growing community.  

Completed: 
Line upgrade from 2" to a 6" inch water
line in the Dawn Rises Subdivision off
County Road 2537 & County Road 2538.  

Next Project: 
Line Upgrade on County Road 3327 
New Union Valley pump station is
being built with two 500,000 gallon
ground storage tanks and a 4,000
gallon per minute pump station on
Hwy 276. 
1,000,000 gallon ground storage tank is
going in on Ben Payne Rd in Fate, TX. 
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Construction Update

Mark your Calendar 
Dora joined our Cash SUD team

in 2021 as a Customer Service
Representative. She was

promoted to Billing Coordinator
in 2023. 

Cash SUD is now pleased to
announce Dora as our new Office

Manager.

 With 20 years of experience in
the utility field, Dora prides herself
in building customer relationships

with her excellent customer
service skills. 

In her free time, Dora enjoys
playing recreational soccer and
spending time with her family

and friends. 

Welcome Dora! 

November 7, 2024      Mobile Mammogram at Office
November 25, 2024    Board Meeting 
November 28, 2024   Thanksgiving Office Closed
November 29, 2024   Thanksgiving Office Closed 

December 24, 2024   Christmas Eve Office Closed
December 25, 2024   Christmas Day Office Closed 

January 1, 2025            New Years Day Office Closed
January 1, 2025            New Rates take effect 
           

Payment Options
Cash Special Utility District offers a wide
variety of payment options for our customers.
Simply choose the option that best suits your
needs. 

Payment via Mail 
Payment Drop Off Location
Automatic Bank Draft
On-line Bill Payment
Payment Through Financial Institution


